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Message from the Head Teacher 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

KOINONIA 

 

”God is faithful, by whom you were 

called into the Fellowship of his Son, 

Jesus Christ our Lord.” 

1 Corinthians 1:9 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing this letter from my room at Condover Hall where I have 

had the privilege of spending the last 2 days with Years Five and Six 

on their residential.  It has been a thoroughly enjoyable yet 

exhausting experience and one I haven't done for a few years.  It is 

brilliant to see the children trying new experiences, pushing 

themselves to new limits, being independent and having fun together. 

Thank you so much to Mr Probert for leading and Mrs Stevens for 

coming along too to give the children the most amazing experience. 

As we begin a new school year it is great to be part of one of the first 

of many opportunities we give children here at Cradley.  

I am really looking forward 

to another amazing year 

with the whole Cradley 

family.  

God bless, 

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk


School Calendar 

September 

16 - Clubs start (information to parents soon) 

24 - Maple and Sycamore Classes to Clevedon Beach (letter to parents soon) 

24 - Scholastic Book Fair arrives until 30th  

30 - Swimming starts for Oak Class pm 

October 

1-4 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

7-11 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

8 - Parents Evening - 3.30 - 5.30pm 

9 - Parents Evening - 5.30 - 7.30pm 

10 - School Photos 

14 - Nasal Flu Immunisations - YR-6 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday mornings 

Flute - Wednesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons starting 16 

September 2024. 



 

 

Well done to Oak Class who have had 98.43% attendance this week! 

They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear for the first week in 

September.  Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am 

are counted as late and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close 

count as a missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class  94.44%    Whole school  96.49% 

Sycamore Class  96.88% 

Birch Class   96.22% 

Oak Class    98.43% 

 

 

School Lunches 

Please see the menu for this term below.  Orders must be placed for the week by midnight 

on the Wednesday before. Please order on School Money. 

Attendance 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS) 

News 

Welcome!  

We’re already into a new fundraising year and getting ready for our AGM in a few weeks.  

If you’d like to join in, details will be provided closer to the time.  Anyone associated with the 

school as a parent, carer or teacher can take part.  

For those of you new to the school, the FoCS team is committed to raising money to spend 

on enriching our children’s education. We raise money through partnerships, and by 

arranging fun events for the children to take part in.  For example, every year we have a 

disco and a summer fair, and some smaller events such as colouring competitions.  

Last year we contributed to the cost of school trips, new nursery equipment, and we have 

agreed to cover the cost of new laptops.  

We’ll keep you all informed about the fun events we’re planning, but for now, there’s a few 

opportunities to raise money for Cradley School through some of the partnerships we have 

arranged: 

Asda have introduced ‘Cashpot For Schools’.  If you shop 

at Asda or know anybody that does, you can download the 

Adsa Rewards App, and sign up to fundraising for Cradley 

School.  You can search the name, or the postcode, WR13 

5NG.   This great partnership is only on for 3 months, and 

could potentially raise a great amount for the school. This 

costs you no extra money.   

Another app to consider using is Easy Fundraising, and choose 

Cradley School as your beneficiary.  Scan the QR code to go 

straight there.  Almost ANY online shopping can be done via the 

app and a small percentage is donated at no extra cost to you.  As 

an example, you can order your weekly shopping delivery via the 

easy fundraising app, and we receive a small percentage.  You can 

book a holiday, shop with Amazon, Ebay, Sports Direct, M&S…. It’s 

a very very long list!  

Please consider signing up for Your School Lottery at 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and choose Cradley as your 

beneficiary.   It’s £1 per ticket per week, and someone from 

our school wins a small prize every week, with the chance 

to win a bigger national prize of a £25K jackpot.  In addition, 

the September Super Draw prize is a £1K voucher for 

Sainsbury’s!  

Thanks, and watch this space… 

The FoCS committee, Kirstie, Lucy and Cass. 



 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Ferne 

Betsy, Elias, Eloise, Heron and Ila for an amazing start at 

nursery! 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Innis 

All of Maple Class for settling in so well. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Oliver 

Hatty for transitioning to Sycamore Class so well and showing 

excellent listening skills. 

Jonah for transitioning to Sycamore Class so well with a  big 

smile on his face. 

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Sophie 

Rory for settling in so well and being polite to his peers. 

Haydn for his perseverance with his maths. 

OAK CLASS 

Stars of the Week 

 

All of Oak Class for showing resilience, courage and 
independence on the residential trip. 

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 

Jake for helping a child from another school in the dining hall at 
Condover. 

Zach for giving everything a go and really putting himself out of 
his comfort zone on residential. 



Hazel News 

This week in nursery we have been settling back into routines and 

playing with friends, both old and new. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have had a brilliant first week!  They’ve all settled in so well 

and are getting the hang of our school routines.  They’ve enjoyed 

spending time playing and getting to know each other through lots of fun 

activities. 



Sycamore Class 

Sycamore Class have had a great first week back. 



Birch Class 

Birch Class have had a great first week back and have all settled back into school life 

well.  They have been exploring different ways that devices connect through a server in 

their Computing lesson. 



Oak Class 
Oak Class have showed tremendous resilience this week on their residential trip - 

they’ve had so much fun kayaking, abseiling, completing high ropes courses, and 

lots of other fun activities.  Well done everyone!  




